
 
Southern University and A&M College is celebrating its 140th anniversary this year. Historically, the 
University observes Founders’ Day each March and has done so annually since 1915. In keeping with this 
tradition, we are kicking off the commemoration in March 2020 with the first-ever SOUTHERN Sunday in 
churches across the state of Louisiana and the nation. The goal for SOUTHERN Sunday is for us to gather 
collectively across the nation to pay tribute to the legacy of Southern University and its mission of providing 
a quality education to students from all walks of life, during a day of spiritual reflection and fellowship.
We invite you to join the celebration in one or more of following ways:

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and support of this historic milestone in the University’s history. The Southern University 
System is the only historically black college and university system in the country.

For more information, please contact the Office of External Affairs at 225.771.2000

Join us for 
Southern Sunday

March 8, 2020

•	 Offer prayer for the University’s students, faculty, staff, alumni.

•	
•	 Encourage your members to wear blue and gold or Southern University spirit wear.

•	
•	 Briefly share the Southern University story during your worship service on 

Sunday, March 8.

•	
•	 Highlight Southern University alumni in your congregation.

•	
•	 Support the Southern University Scholarship Fund in the name of your church.

•	
•	 Share photos of your church’s SOUTHERN Sunday on social media and with 

the University using the hashtags: #WeAreSouthern, #FinishStronger, and 
#SouthernSunday

•	
•	 Include Southern University historical information on your church’s website. 

(information will be provided)

•	
•	 Include a specially designed flyer on Southern University in your church’s bulletin. 

(flyer will be provided)

#WeAreSouthern #FinishStronger #SouthernSunday


